
ACCOMMODATION  REQUEST 

 
Please send this request to the following e-mail address: 

 
pavla.blaszczykova@lf3.cuni.cz 

 

 

I would like Charles University, Third Faculty of Medicine, to arrange temporary 

accommodation at a Student Dormitory.  

 

The accommodation office accepts the accommodation requests either for the whole academic 

year i.e. from September 2021 to September 30
th

 2022 or for the school year  

from September 1
st
 2021 to June 30

th
 2022. 

 

You can find more information about the dormitories here:  

https://kam.cuni.cz/KAMEN-168.html 

 
The nearest dormitory to Faculty building is Hostivař, approx. 20 minutes by public transportation. 

  

 

Name and surname: …………………………………………………………… 

 
I would like to be accommodated from…………………to……………… 

 

 

Further requirements: 

 

    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Place and date:                                                           Signature: 

 

 

……………………….                                      ………………………………… 
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